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Wednesday 19th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In preparation for the Year 6 PGL trip next academic year, we are holding an information evening 
for Year 5 parents ahead of PGL letters being sent out. The meeting with be on Monday, 28th April 
at 6:15pm in the main hall.  

I will be sharing some information about PGL including what it involves as well as information about 
cost and the deadline for confirming attendance. All this information will also be emailed out to 
parents after the meeting.  

If you cannot attend the meeting but still have questions after reading the information then I am 
more than happy to speak to parents at the gate or by phone or email. 

I look forward to welcoming you into school. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Clift  
Year 6 Lead  
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